Thanks for your interest in my paper with Barry Cynamon that is now entitled
“Inequality, the Great Recession, and Slow Recovery.” The link you followed was
originally to an older version of our paper. The new, extensively revised version can
be found here:

http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3 /papers.cfm?abstract id=2205524
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